From: Elaine French

To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Tuesday, July 04, 2017 5:44:41 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

We are concerned about the impact of the Midas Gold Stibnite mine on clean water. Please protect our beloved
Salmon River, and hold Midas responsible and accountable.

Dr. Elaine French






